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3rd December 2021 
Christmas Pantomime Nights 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As Christmas fast approaches, we want to make sure that children have lots of fun experiences that they can enjoy with their 

friends and teachers.  
 
We are delighted to tell you that we are offering an opportunity for the children to stay at school at the end of 

the day to watch a pre-recorded live performance of Aladdin (not the pantomime currently being performed at 
CAST) in the last week of term. Children in Reception will watch a version that is aimed at their younger age 
group.  

 
Each year group will watch the pantomime performance in their classrooms with their peers and teachers and will not mix with 
other year groups. The collection time after the performance is 4.30pm and the cost is £4.00 per child, this 
includes a bag of sweets (vegetarian), popcorn and a drink. 

   
To book a place for your child, please pay on Parent Pay by Friday 10th December 4pm. By paying for a place, 
you are giving permission for your child to attend the event.  

Children who are not staying for the pantomime performance must be collected at their usual time and location at the end of 
the day.  Parents and carers are politely reminded to use the usual one way system when collecting your child. 
 

Year Group Pantomime Night Collection Point for Parents/ Carers 

Reception Tuesday 14th December Normal Classroom/ Gate 

Year 1 Thursday 16th December Normal Classroom doors 

Year 2 Wednesday 15th December Normal Classroom doors 

Year 3 Thursday 16th December Key Stage 2 Playground 

Year 4 Thursday 16th December Key Stage 2 Playground 

Year 5 Wednesday 15th December Key Stage 2 Playground/ Grass 

Year 6 Tuesday 14th December Key Stage 2 Playground/ Grass 

 
Because it’s dark at 4.30pm, children in Year 5 and 6 will be permitted to walk home alone only if they have written permission 

on the slip below.  
 
We hope the children enjoy this performance and another chance to have some festive fun at the end of term as well as some 

much-needed fundraising for the school.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs Sumner,  
Headteacher 

               

Christmas Pantomime Night – Year 5 and Year 6 permission to walk home alone. 

 

My child:       Class:       

Has permission to leave school at the end of the pantomime night and walk home unaccompanied by an adult.  

YES/ NO (please delete as appropriate) 

Signed:        Date:       

Willow Primary School 
Alston Road 

Bessacarr 
Doncaster 

DN4 7EZ 
Email: 

admin@willow.doncaster.sch.uk 
Tel: 01302 539249 

Headteacher: D Sumner 
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